
Sent: 6/09/2023 8:22:51 AM
Subject: DA2022/2207 - 30 Abernethy Street - Submission on amended plans

﻿Hi Jordan
 
We continue to be overseas but I return the beginning of November.
 
We note that there has been a slight reduction of 302mm in height however we are still of the
opinion that it blocks out the water view of Middle Harbour that we currently enjoy
from our bedrooms on our upper floor. We therefore request that Council reject plans for
proposed works at 30 Abernethy Street, Seaforth (DA2022/2207)
 
Many thanks
 
Nigel Heap
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone


